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Comments: Please make decisions to dedicate the High Uintas Wilderness to its native wildlife. Grazing by
domestic sheep and cows pollutes the precious lakes and streams in this amazing alpine terrain. It is a high
priority to protect this wildness for the native animals who depend on this habitat, such as black bears, mountain
lions and coyotes. It is wrong to kill predators to protect domestic animals. Wild species are vanishing and need
some dedicated wilderness to survive and thrive, even if it means changing the land use. There is also a high
recreational value to protecting this area. | have had the good fortune of visiting the High Uintas and hiking there.
The Forest Service should support the no grazing option and at the very least, close any sheep grazing allotment
if the permit is waived back to the Forest Service.

Thank you for your consideration.



